

Re: Change in Vision Vendor

Dear Molina Healthcare Member:

Thank you for choosing Molina Healthcare of California for your healthcare needs. We strive to give you the care and help you need. We wanted to let you know about a change to the vision vendor that offers your covered vision services.

From July 1, 2024, VSP will replace March Vision as the vendor working with Molina to give you all of the vision services. There are no changes to your benefits. We are excited to partner with this quality vision vendor.

Starting July 1, 2024, you can view the VSP vision providers available to you on Molina's Online Provider Directory. Before July 1, 2024, you can use VSP's provider network at https://www.vsp.com/medicaid.

You can also download the Molina Mobile app to get vital information about your healthplan at any time of the day. Here are some of the things you can do:

- Find a doctor
- Download your ID Card
- Find a hospital or urgent care
- Change your doctor
- And more!

Scan this barcode to download Molina Mobile today! If you opt for a desktop portal, visit MyMolina.com.



We're here to help! If you have questions about this change or your coverage, please call us! Call Molina Healthcare at (888) 665-4621, TTY/TDD 711, Monday through Friday from 7:00 a.m. - 7:00 p.m., local time. You can also visit MolinaHealthcare.com for more information.

VSP will be ready to answer questions about their services starting on July 1, 2024. You can call VSP at 1-844-859-5870, Monday through Saturday, from 6:00 a.m. -5:00 p.m., Pacific time.

Again, thank you for choosing Molina Healthcare. We value you as a Molina member.

Sincerely, Molina Healthcare of California